
MAINE STATE GRANGE 

EDUCATIONAL AID AND HOWES 

NURSES SCHOLARSHIP FUNDS 

Annual Report 

September 30, 2022 

Worthy Master, State Officers, Delegates and Members of the Maine State Grange: 

      We received $377.50 in donations to the Educational Aid Fund and $322.50 in donations to 

the Howes Nurse’s Scholarship Fund.  We also received Interest income of 545.44 to the 

Educational Aid Fund and $60.89 to the Howes Nurse’s Fund.  

      No applications were submitted for a scholarship.  

     The Educational Aid and Howes Nurses Scholarship Committee held our annual meeting on 
September 30, 2022 and we are working on revisions to the application.   
 
     Thank you for your contributions to the funds.  Please promote this program in your areas.  
 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

J. Patrick Elwell 

 

J. Patrick Elwell, Secretary/Treasurer  
Educational Aid and Howes Nurses Scholarship Committee   
 


